
From: Anthony Fusarelli 
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 12:55 PM EST 
To: Brian Moore (brsmoore@amazon.com) <brsmoore@amazon.com> 
Subject: Catch Up? 

Hi Brian,

 

Hope all is well, and it was good seeing you at the Crystal City meetings last Monday and Wednesday night. I thought I’d reach out to

see if we could connect in the near future to debrief a little on what you were hearing, and perhaps I could share more background

and context on my experience and observations based on working in the planning arena in this particular geography for the past

decade or so – to the extent that such information may be useful to you.

 

If you were planning to be in/near Court House soon, perhaps we can connect then over coffee or the like. I’m generally flexible on

location and time if we plan a week or two out, and would be happy to head to CC/PC (or potentially other locations) depending on

the exact date/time.

 

Thanks,

Anthony

 
Anthony Fusarelli, Jr., AICP
Assistant Director 
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